Elsen, Nikki

From: Daniella Nelles <daniellanelles@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 6, 2022 7:14 AM

To: Elsen, Nikki; ZZ Council Members

Subject: Alternate Side Parking

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Good Morning,

| wanted to give my support for the new proposal regarding alternate side parking. It has never made sense that we
ticket those for parking on the “wrong” side of the street when there is no snow or maintenance events. It especially
hurts those in poverty, and prolongs financial suffering for our most vulnerable populations. Furthermore, many cities

around our country have done away with alternate side parking. It only makes sense we follow their lead.

Thank you,
Daniella Nelles, BSW

Sent from my iPhone



